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Teacher of Technology

Dear Applicant

Thank you for your interest in the above post.  We are seeking to appoint a colleague with a passionate commitment to the teaching of Technology subjects, a belief that all children can succeed and a creative approach to implementing teaching and learning strategies that support achievement. The successful candidate will contribute to the planning and teaching across the suite of technology subjects at Key Stage 3 and 4 alongside the opportunity to deliver A level. The successful candidate will have the energy, enthusiasm and ambition to contribute to the collaborative nature of the Technology Faculty. In summary, we are looking to appoint a professional who:

· is an excellent teacher, and committed to further professional development

· is passionate about technology within the curriculum and believes that all children can succeed

· has an instinctive understanding of learning processes and teaching and learning strategies

· is committed to teamwork, organisation skills and accountability, within a supportive framework

· is committed to the ethos of our school

· is enthusiastic and experienced in applying new technologies and smart materials to further students learning and outcomes.

The staff in the department are:

Student Progress Leader


Mrs Jamie Brierley-Warren 

Assistant Student Progress Leaders 

Mr Doug Leman







Miss Siobhan Cooke







Mrs Kim Beeson







Mr Matthew Buck

Mr David Boyce

Mr Robert Warren

The Technology Department

The Technology Faculty encompasses a wide range of popular vocational subjects across KS3-5 including Design Technology, Textiles, Media Studies, Health and Social Care, Construction, Catering & Engineering. As a faculty we have been strategic in ensuring we are all skilled and resilient in many of the above subjects to ensure students have a high quality and consistent experience in all areas. 

With a wide range of facilities including specialist rooms, an engineering suite, two catering rooms, 2 specialist media rooms, two practical workshops and a textiles room with supporting facilities including a CADCAM room, welding workshop and a construction base students are fully equipped to be successful in their Technology Subjects.  With the introduction of new GCSEs and vocational courses we are a fast moving and evolving team fully focused on planning and delivering a wide and engaging curriculum to our students. 

All students in Year 7 & 8 are taught Technology, which covers Design Technology, Textiles and Food & Catering. Towards the end of year 8 students have the opportunity to choose year 9 subject choices, which includes either Design Technology or Textiles to study for the whole of year 9 as an optional choice to enrich their KS3 curriculum. 

Alongside this, year 9 students choose an early Key Stage 4 option to complete their GCSE in a vocational subject in year 9 & 10 in either Catering, Engineering, Media or Construction.  In addition to this early Key Stage 4 option, students choose options in other subjects, including the above and additional technology subjects; Design Technology (multi materials)  & Health & Social Care in year 10 & 11.  The Technology faculty is an enthusiastic and committed team, providing an encouraging and motivating environment for all students to learn within which is reflected in the popularity within KS3 and KS4 options. 

All subjects are very popular at GCSE and the faculty continues to have healthy group sizes year on year, with many students continuing onto A level study in their chosen subject. At KS5, Product Design and Food have proved to be popular for a number of years and have since been complemented with the addition of Textiles. The faculty is a strong contributor to the extended school curriculum, proven by its presence within the Enrichment curriculum at KS3 and KS5 offering a wide range of learning experiences.

If you believe you have the skills and experience needed within this job role and are keen to be instrumental in its future success, then we would like to hear from you and look forward to receiving your application.  We are more than happy for you to visit the school or to discuss the post by telephone conversation before application.  

Please apply by completing the application form and supporting statement, outlining why you are interested in this post and why you feel that your skills and experiences to date will allow you to contribute to the further successes of Maths and consistently high standards of attainment over the next few years. On the application form, please state very clearly the type of degree you have (BA Hons, BSc Hons etc), its title and the class you were awarded (First, 2:1 etc), as well as the A Levels that you studied and the grades that you achieved.

Thank you for expressing an interest in this post. I look forward to receiving your application by midday on Monday 15th July. We intend to interview on Wednesday 17th July. In the meantime, please contact the school if you have any queries or if you would like to visit, please contact my PA, Andrea Hollingsworth, on extension 1032 or email aho@swanwickhall.derbyshire.sch.uk if you would like to arrange this. 

Yours sincerely
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Jonathan Fawcett

Headteacher

